2003 volkswagen new beetle

Both 's. I can say that I've been very happy overall with both cars. The only downside is the
maintenance expense compared to Toyota's. There has been zero unscheduled maintenance
expense with every Toyota I've owned. More comfortable I'm 6'3". Great road trip car, for my
wife and I with plenty of room for luggage with the back seat folded down. GREAT mileage
never less than 43 with everyday driving and up to 55mpg on road trips. We used it as a 2nd car
and whoever had to drive the furthest that day.. Fun and cheap! We both survived. I got this car
used. Had to replace battery, tires, wipers and the little container for water bc it was sitting
outside for 2 years. After that I have to say that this car is awesome! Even in Colorado snow it
stays steady Sunroof is tight. Handles great. Fun to drive. I have over , miles on my little beetle
and it still drives perfectly. Quick acceleration, can still climb to mpg in no time flat. Excellent
steering and response time. I've driven it in rain, snow, sleet and sun and it does great. Only
downside for us was the rear seats if someone is tall not a real fun ride but the front seats are
comfortable. I bought a convertible beetle with 60k. I took it a Volkswagen dealer and they did a
diagnostic and confirmed what I told them, suggested that I do a transmission fluid check and it
could fix the problem I said BS. I had read all the complaints about this car and my mechanic
also told me that I should have never bought it, he pointed out the the transmission could not
be serviced and all of the hoses are made of plastic that with heat they become brittle and
break.. I would never buy a volkswagen again.. We bought our 03 Beetle with the 1. Within
weeks it had an engine light on. I have battled the engine light, among other things, ever since.
We changed an injector and a coil pack on the number 2 cylinder because of a persistent miss.
This was after diagnosis of codes would not narrow the problem down. Immediately following it
began cranking hard on start and not starting until the second attempt. First code said
crankshaft sensor so we replaced that. Had to replace camshaft sensor thereafter to fix the
problem. Next it threw a coolant system code so we replaced the ECT sensor. After that the
thermostat. This car was a reliability nightmare. Never ever again. Popular searches. My
notifications My Account. More about the New Beetle. View Photos. List Price Estimate. ZIP
Code. See all for sale. Filter by: All ratings 5 stars 4 stars 3 stars 2 stars 1 star. The not too bad,
the good and the great! Items per page:. Write a review See all New Beetles for sale. Sponsored
cars related to the New Beetle. Sign Up. The Volkswagen New Beetle is a compact car ,
introduced by Volkswagen in , drawing heavy inspiration from the exterior design of the original
Beetle. Unlike the original Beetle, the New Beetle has its engine in the front , driving the front
wheels , with luggage storage in the rear. Many special editions have been released, such as the
Malibu Barbie New Beetle. It is often referred to as the New Beetle as well. Various versions of
this model continued to be made in Puebla, Mexico , until the last one left the assembly line on
10 July Designed by J Mays and Freeman Thomas at the company's California design studio, [3]
the concept car was based on the platform of the Volkswagen Polo. A red cabriolet concept was
featured at the Geneva Motor Show , also in Production design approval was reached in mid,
with a design freeze resulting 22 months of development time for production. Strong public
reaction to the Concept One convinced the company that it should develop a production
version which was launched as the New Beetle in for the model-year, based on the Golf IV 's
larger PQ34 platform. For the model year, only the TDI compression-ignition engine was
turbocharged; the spark-ignition engines were only naturally aspirated. In June , Volkswagen
introduced the 1. Volkswagen created a web site dedicated specifically to the 1. However, the
New Beetle Convertible was never offered with a compression-ignition engine in North America.
The third-generation Beetle Convertible, the successor to the New Beetle Convertible, was
offered with the TDI compression-ignition engine in the USA but not in Canada, though, making
it possibly the only diesel convertible car offered in North America. The New Beetle carries
many design similarities with the original VW Beetle: separate fenders, vestigial running boards
, sloping headlamps, and large round taillights, as well as a high rounded roofline. It was
assembled in VW's Puebla factory in Mexico. The Turbo S model sold â€” included the 1. A
close relative of the Turbo S was the â€” Color Concept. This limited edition variant was
available in limited exterior colors, with interior door panel inserts, seat inserts, floor mat
piping, and wheel opening inserts color-matched to the exterior paint. Wheel color inserts,
diameter, and style varied with model year. All 1. For the model, the exterior was slightly
redesigned with more angular bumpers and wheel wells, and these models were fitted with the
2. The New Beetle would not be given the upgraded 2. The RSi is a limited unit version of the
New Beetle. It was rumored Porsche tuned the suspension but the suspension tuning was
actually carried out in-house at VW Individual. Inside, it was trimmed in carbon fiber , billet
aluminum, and bright orange leather. The front seats were Recaro racing buckets. Notable
disadvantages found were loud cabin noise and shorter rear tire life. It was supposed to be a
preview of the future design of the New Beetle. The Ragster's rear-view mirror is mounted on its
dashboard, [9] a retro feature, reminiscent of the first Type 1s. The Wolfsburg edition was first

released in with a limited supply being distributed to a select few countries, including the USA,
England, Australia, and Japan. These came in a limited color choice of white, black, and silver,
all sporting a black roof and older styled alloy mag wheels styled off the original beetle steel
wheels. They all came in the 2. They also had the VW emblem in chrome on black which is
similar to what was already being used in the USA, although other countries had chrome and
blue VW emblems. This model was soon dropped and later replaced with an unlimited IQ model
in white and black. The Blush is a limited New Beetle convertible with a special "white gold"
exterior paint and "Bordeaux red" convertible top, with burgundy leather seats matching the
convertible top color. Neither the white gold exterior nor interior colors were available on other
New Beetle convertibles. Announced at the Los Angeles Auto Show , the Final Edition New
Beetle features Aquarius Blue paintwork, with the hardtop receiving a black painted roof and the
convertible sporting Campanella White painted side panels. In addition to unique inch wheels,
both models will be powered by a 2. Other additions include sports suspension and "Final
Edition" badging inside and out. The "Final Edition" marked the end of production of the New
Beetle. The factory in Puebla, Mexico manufactured Final Edition versions. They were available
as a coupe and as a convertible. Both the coupe and the convertible have a full sport
suspension and special inch alloy wheels. From Wikipedia, the free encyclopedia. Compact car.
This article is about the Volkswagen New Beetle from â€” For the original Beetle from â€”, see
Volkswagen Beetle. For the car from â€”, see Volkswagen Beetle A5. Motor vehicle. National
Post. Archived from the original on 5 September Retrieved 20 July Retrieved 10 July Metropolis
Magazine. Bellerophon Publications. Archived from the original on 8 March Retrieved 4 January
February Retrieved 12 July June Retrieved 19 April Retrieved 7 August Retrieved 31 December
Retrieved 26 September Retrieved 15 April Retrieved 1 June Volkswagen passenger cars.
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Drivetrain. Vehicle Listing Details. Recent Arrival! Odometer is miles below market average!
Classic but polished appearance. Fun to drive and comfortable for long trips as you enjoy the
super ride and handling. The convertible top is easy to fold and well insulated from wind and
road noise. Super smart interior retro accents include circular speedometer and gauges and
loaded with standard safety features including four-wheel anti-lock disc brakes, stability
control, side airbag, full-length head curtain airbags and active front head restraints, rollover
protection system. Take exit 32 on I This Beetle is equipped with the following options: We have
great financing available for all types of credit! We LOVE trade-ins! We dont care what it is or
what you owe, come see us! We pride ourselves on our customer service, come see what sets
us apart from everyone else! We deliver anywhere in the USA! Family-owned and operated
locally for several generations, you'll enjoy doing business with a local car dealer that gives
back to the community by donating to local schools, churches, youth athletic leagues and
charities, where you can keep your own buying decisions local and support your community,
rather than doing business with some far-away publicly traded corporation. Burien is a one stop
shop in the Puget Sound area for automotive parts, accessories, factory trained technicians,
auto accessories, auto repair and maintenance or oil changes, wheel covers, wipers, tires, tire
rotations, a state-of-the-art body shop and collision center and other miscellaneous items for
your car, truck, van, SUV, sport utility or crossover vehicle. So whether you're looking for used
cars in Washington State or new cars in the Pacific Northwest, Burien Toyota is a car dealership
in the Seattle area that is easy to get to, located just a mile west of Sea-Tac International Airport,
where you can fly and drive for an easy, hassle-free car buying experience and see the USA in

your Toyota or other make vehicle. And with our best price quotes the first time, we shop the
auto auctions so you don't have to, saving valuable effort: we respect your time! So if you're
looking for a really good deal or just looking to get an auto loan for the vehicle you want or find
out what your trade or trade-in might be worth at current fair market book value, think Burien
Toyota for all of your automotive needs. Put us on your shopping list for a deal you'll feel good
about, because we're not far from where you are! We have been in business in the Central
Florida community since and are locally owned and operated. All of our vehicles feature our
Markdown Pricing to ensure you feel confident about getting a good deal and excellent overall
value in your vehicle purchase. We would also love to have your trade! We will give you Fair
Market Trade Value for your vehicle. We also offer convenient service hours during the week
and all day Saturday. All of our vehicles are also offered with a free Carfax Vehicle History
Report. Black Volkswagen Beetle GL 2. While every reasonable effort is made to ensure the
accuracy of this information, we are not responsible for any errors or omissions contained on
this listing. Vehicles listed are subject to availability and prior sale. Financing through VW
Credit at standard rates may be required for advertised pricing. Odometer is 27, miles below
market average! GLS trim. With its top down, the Bug has a classic but polished appearance.
Please confirm the accuracy of the included equipment by calling us prior to purchase. Only 89,
Miles! Speed-sensitive variable intermittent windshield wipers, Roof mounted whip antenna,
Remote pwr hatch release. Roanoke, Va. Call to schedule a test drive!! Dealer not responsible
for typographical errors. Drive Wheel Configuration: front wheel drive. It is equipped with a 4
Speed Automatic transmission. The vehicle is Yellow with a Black interior. It is offered As-Is,
extended warranty is available. Please stop by friendshipauto. Popular searches. My
notifications My Account. Save Search. Enter your ZIP code to show only relevant vehicles for
sale nearby. Search radius. Home delivery available. Only show local listings. Year s. Price and
Payment Loan Price. Type Convertible 33 Hatchback Trim 2. Engine and Drivetrain
Transmission Automatic 59 Manual Engine Type Gas 8. Drivetrain Front Wheel Drive Cylinders 5
cylinders 8. Fuel Economy. Vehicle Listing Details Listings with recent price drops. Recently
added listings. Title issue. No accidents. Price Drop. Not provided. Showing 1 - 18 out of 90
listings. Overall Consumer Rating. The not too bad, the good and the great! Both 's. I can say
that I've been very happy overall with both cars. The only downside is the maintenance expense
compared to Toyota's. There has been zero unscheduled maintenance expense with every
Toyota I've owned. More comfortable I'm 6'3". Great road trip car, for my wife and I with plenty
of room for luggage with the back seat folded down. GREAT mileage never less than 43 with
everyday driving and up to 55mpg on road trips. We used it as a 2nd car and whoever had to
drive the furthest that day.. Fun and cheap! We both survived. Read more. Read less. Sign Up. A
majority of all used US imports have either been in accidents, been stolen, been flooded,
salvaged and rebuilt and shipped to Europe or are subject to open recalls. For 30 years,
CARFAX has been collecting data on US vehicles from thousands of sources and has helped
millions of used car shoppers reduce their risk of getting stuck with a vehicle that has costly
hidden problems. For more than 30 years, CARFAX has been helping millions of used car
shoppers make better purchase decisions and avoid expensive hidden problems. In addition,
CARFAX has helped used car dealers around the world to build trust with their customers and
sell their American cars with confidence. With more than 14 billion records, CARFAX has built
up its database with the help of its partners and sources, including government offices, law
enforcement agencies, service and repair shops, car dealerships, insurance companies and
many more. In addition to publicly available information, CARFAX has collected information
from many independent reliable sources. Thanks for the service, the price was absolutely worth.
Immediately to the Internet, paid with credit card and in 10 minutes I ha
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d the report. Vehicle imported from California to Lithuania. For some weeks "Babs" is now with
us and we have a lot of fun with the car. Buying Used American Cars? Search by VIN. Instant
Access. We offer you unique vehicle history to help you make better purchase decisions.
Trusted by millions of users. Worldwide market leader. The most popular blog articles How to
detect mileage rollback? Mileage rollback is one of the most occurring types of fraud in the
selling process of used cars. However, there are ways to detect mileage fraud. Even though
odometer fraud is difficult to detect for the untrained eye, it is not an impossible task. Import a
car from the USA. There are a few advantages to buying a American used car. Check the Service
History of a Car. How important is the service history of a car? CARFAX takes a look at these
questions and explains the importance of the service history of a car, as well as where you can

find the complete history of service records. Make a VIN Search.

